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Comments: To: the Senate Committee on Human Services Aloha Sen. Chun-Oakland 
and members of the Committee, On behalf of the Community Alliance for Mental Health 
as well as United Self Help we would like to lend our support to SB2341. It is clear that 
there are generational differences between our elders and some of the younger 
disabled populations in Public Housing and it is only right that there be senior housing 
set aside for their use. Scott Wall VP/Legislative Advocate Community Alliance for 
Mental Health 


